




-----Original Message----- 
From: Gilbert Unzueta [mailto:uhuffle@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, May 23, 2014 5:55 AM 
To: Ginger Andersen 
Subject: Gilbert M. Unzueta 
 
 
Gilbert M. Unzueta 
571 Citation Way 
Thousand Oaks, Ca 91320 
 
Case numbers: 11CDH-00000-00054, 11TPM-00000-00006, 11CDH-00000-00006 
 
RE: Public beach access through Toro Canyon Creek at Padero Lane 
 
To the attention of: Supervisor Carbajal 
 
I would like to introduce myself, Gilbert Unzueta, Barbareno/Canalino  Chumash. I 
have been involved with on going multiple projects in the western end of Padaro 
Ln, Summerland, Santa Barbara County, California. 
 
It was brought to my attention that there has been a proposal for public access 
to the beach from Padero Ln via Toro Canyon Creek. There are very significant 
cultural resources within and along the creek ledges. This area has under gone 
multiple permitted and misdirected impacts to the cultural resources here.  One 
of the condition for the continued development of the Beach club house ... 
Property, was that there would be NO FURTHER IMPACT TO TORO CANYON CREEK! 
Everyone had agreed this was the best plan for the creeks natural rehabilitation 
and protection of the remaining cultural resources. 
 
Now I'm sure you are aware of the public access just west about an 1/8 of a mile 
from Toro Canyon creek where there is also a Public parking area at the trail 
head. I have never seen this parking lot full. 
 
I wish to ask that the board of Supervisors for the County of Santa Barbara DENY 
the appeal (13APL-00000-00029) for public access trail construction/development 
through this section of Toro Canyon creek due to American Indian concerns. The 
protection of one of few remaining American prehistoric resources. Last but not 
least the American Indian Burials that are known to be in areas on both sides of 
this creek. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Gilbert Unzueta; Another Chumash Resource 
 
cc: Janet Wolf; SB Co. supervisor 
      Joyce Gerber; SB Co. Archaeologist 
      Ginger Anderson; Penfield-Smith 
 
 
 
sent from Gil's iPhone 
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